
From: SECC [mailto:secc@mbaweb.org]  
Sent: Thursday, December 14, 2017 5:51 AM 
To: Feind, Dan <DFeind@MissouriState.edu>; Moore, Brent <BrentMoore@MissouriState.edu>  
Cc: Mark Gordon <MGordon@mbaweb.org>; Terry Harper <THarper@mbaweb.org> 
Subject: EAS Multi Lingual Questionnaire Respondents 
 
Greetings, 
 
All broadcasters were requested to submit a response in reference to the re-broadcasting of multi 
lingual EAS messages to your state’s SECC chairman by November 6 of this year.  The Missouri 
Broadcasters Association constructed an online questionnaire form enabling all Missouri participants a 
simple method of answering the 3 questions from the FCC’s Code of Federal Regulations 11.21(d).  At 
the end of the questionnaire an email address was requested.  Those that listed an email address are 
receiving this email. 
 

This email is confirmation that you did comply by November 6, 2017.   
 
No further action is required on your part. A summary of this questionnaire is to be compiled and will be 
placed as an addendum in Missouri’s State EAS Plan in 2018.  You may print this email out and make a 
part of your public file as a matter of record that you are compliant with section 11.21(d) and have 
responded to your state’s SECC chairman. 
 
 
Bob Moore 
Missouri SECC Chairman 
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